NOTICE TO PETROLEUM RETAIL OPERATORS

All petroleum retail operators are hereby notified that the Zimbabwe Energy

Regulatory Authority (ZERA) has added the following conditions to the retail

license:

1. No operator shall load fuel from an underground storage tank at a
fuel retail site into a fuel road tanker

2. No operator shall load fuel from an underground storage facility
at a fuel retail site into a demountable fuel tank or container

exceeding a total volume of 600 litres at a time.

For small containers, operators should use the “know your customer”

concept.

Any licensee found violating the above conditions risks prosecution and

cancellation of retail license.
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